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Further Information: 
 

In June, much-needed rainfalls came and all regions were supplied with an average of 120 ltr./qm water. 

Overall, however, it was clearly too cool and this is evident in some varieties with a growth deficit of about 1.5 

meters. Since 22nd June, however, temperatures have been continuously higher, so that the stocks can easily 

compensate  their growth deficit. 

Regarding plant protection, selective measures against downy mildew and powdery mildew have already been 

implemented.  From the end of May to the beginning of June, some stocks were populated by hop aphids and 

specific treatments were performed promptly. The cool weather at the beginning of the month restricted the 

distribution of the spider mite. 
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